
To: City Council
Subject: Sebastopol Community center
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 8:25:02 AM

Dear City Council,
Please don’t cut funding to our beloved Community Center. So many wonderful classes and entertainment events
happen there that bring our community together. It really is a special place that uniquely says, ‘this is a taste of
Sebastopol. Life is good here.’
Thank you,
Patrice Ryan
Sent from my iPhone




